
 

Empowering Coaches through Education 
AUSTRALIAN TRACK AND FIELD COACHES ASSOCIATION 

VICTORIAN BRANCH 
 

What does the Future Look Like? 
 
Saturday 5th September 10am 

Please log on a few minutes early to make sure you are present at the beginning of the discussion. 

 
 
Cost: Free to ATFCA Members 
 

Please contact Heather via email to register your interest and she will provide you 
with the meeting details including the password.  
(New to Zoom? 
 – a link for download will appear when you enter the meeting details.) 

 

 

 
Contact: Heather Lamb 0425 793 331 

heatherlamb@optusnet.com.au 

 
 

 
 
Discussion will include: 

• Meeting ATFCA Board Member – Don Hanley; 

• Talking to coaches from other states around Australia; 

• Preparing for the future; 

• Discussion with Senior Coaches 

 
 
Please note that the Zoom meeting will be recorded to be distributed later. 
 

 
Contact Heather for further information including Zoom enquiries. 
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